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Since	the	last	Annual	General	Meeting,	CUPE	391	has	registered	the	following	members	to	
education	courses	in	and	around	B.C.: 
 

• 2	members	to	the	CUPE	Spring	School	in	Kamloops	May	29-June	2,	2017:	OH&S	Training	
• 2	members	to	the	BC	Labour	Law	Review	in	Vancouver,	December	6-7,	2017	
• 5	members	to	the	CLC	Winter	School	in	Harrison	Hot	Springs,	January	21-26	and	January	

29-February	2,	2018:	Topics	covered	included	Duty	to	Accommodate,	Arbitration	and	
Facing	Management,	Provincial	Labour	Law	

• 5	members	to	the	Retirement	Seminar	hosted	by	CUPE	1004	at	the	Maritime	Labour	
Centre,	April	12-14,	2018	

• 1	member	to	the	BC	Federation	of	Labour	1-day	course	at	the	Vancouver	office,	April	19,	
2018	

• 1	member	to	the	Retirement	Seminar	hosted	by	CUPE	23	at	their	office	on	Canada	Way,	
June	7-9,	2018	

• 1	member	to	the	BC	Federation	of	Labour	OH&S	School	in	Whistler,	June	11-14,	2018	
• 2	members	to	VDLC	Labour	Law	workshop,	February	19,	2018.	

 
CUPE	BC	also	awarded	the	local	a	$1,000	Diversity	Scholarship	for	one	of	the	members	attending	
the	Spring	School	in	2017.	The	local	is	fortunate	to	have	up	to	date	budgets	and	trustee	reports	
to	send	along	with	the	applications	to	enable	us	to	receive	this	much	needed	assistance,	as	the	
local	spends	between	$15-20,000	a	year	in	registration	fees,	book-off,	travel	and	per	diems	for	
our	members	to	receive	this	valuable	education.	
 
This	report	is	respectfully	submitted	for	the	approval	of	the	membership	by 
Mike	DePaoli 
Secretary	Treasurer 
CUPE	391. 
 
	


